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From: Lori Grotz
To: Patrick McQuillan
Subject: Support for HF 3363
Date: Friday, March 18, 2022 3:10:56 PM


Dear Mr. McQuillan,
 
I am writing in support of HF 3363, the Minnesota Medical Assistance Right to Choose their provider.
 
Everyone, regardless of income or life’s circumstance, should be allowed the freedom to choose
their own medical providers. As a Minnesota taxpayer, I support HF3363.
 
Sincerely,
 
Lori Grotz
Edina,MN
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